
 
 
 
 

Dear Families; 

Yearbook Boosters and Ad Form

We are already more than half way through the school year! The yearbook will include of photos of 
classroom activities, assemblies, special events, school store and of course, Fogarty Students. 

 

 

Fogarty friends and families have the opportunity to show support, thank a favorite teacher, advertise a 
business, or send a special message of congratulations, appreciation or encouragement to your favorite 
student. 
Please fill out the form below and return to school by end of February. (checks payable to FMSPTO) 

 
Ad copy or business cards may be sent by email (resolution 300pixels minimum) to Laura@fogartypto.com 
or to the school (FogartyPTO/Yearbook 736Snake Hill Road, N. Scituate, RI, 02857) 

 
 

Name:                                                                              Phone:    
 

Email address:                                                                                 $                   Check#    
 

Student Name:                                                                 Teacher:    
 

Yearbook Ad purchased:            Booster..$10                 Business Card..$25                  1/4 Page..$50 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Booster 
please limit message to 

20 words or fewer 

 

 
 

1/4 page Ad 

please provide message 
or Ad copy

 
 
 
 
 

 

Business Card 
please provide card for copy 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Message:   

mailto:Laura@fogartypto.com
mailto:Laura@fogartypto.com

